ABERDEEN CITY COUNCIL  -  EDUCATION AND CHILDREN’S SERVICES
Mrs Susie Webster





Kaimhill School

Acting Head Teacher




Pitmedden Terrace










ABERDEEN  AB10 7HR








Telephone No: (01224) 498150








Fax No:            (01224) 311938








E-mail: kaimhill@aberdeencity.gov.uk
April 28, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians

After School Cricket
This is to let you know that the After School Cricket Club will recommence on Mondays from May 8, 2017, starting straight after school and finishing at 4.15 pm.  This is being offered to all children in P5, P6 & P7 and is run by members of staff along with coaches from Aberdeenshire Cricket Club.
If your child is interested in coming along, please fill in the slip below and return it to school.  Please note that numbers may be limited, so places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Susie Webster

Acting Head Teacher

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

After School Cricket

My child would like to attend the After School Cricket Club starting Monday, May 8, 2017.
Name of child (please print): ………………………………………………………

My child can walk home alone at 4.15 pm

I will collect my child at 4.15 pm


Signed: ………………………………………………………  Date: ………………………..















Gayle Gorman
Director

